
Greene County Commission Briefing 

Commission Office, 1443 N. Robberson 

November 15, 2018, 9:30 a.m. 

 

Present: Kate Morris, Donna Barton, Chris Coulter, Bob Cirtin, Kevin Barnes, and Harold Bengsch.  

 

Resource Management Director Kevin Barnes gave project updates to the Commission. He said the 

judicial work bid was postponed to Monday. The sensor on the west side of the Historic Courthouse 

malfunctioned and work is being done on it. He said work at the Wright’s Auto site was delayed until 

drier weather comes along. He also noted that tuck pointing would resume today. He also said that work 

is being done on the jail elevator, and that the jail boiler bid would open Dec. 1.  Commissioner Bengsch 

inquired about the TCE traces being found in wells around the north pat of the county. Barnes said he is 

working closely with the Health Department, which will notify him if any calls come in.  

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  


